
SonRock VBS/July 27-31
Call Cassy Gauthier at 262.930.8294 with

questions. Registration cards are available and

can be turned in at the office or given to Cassy.

Advanced registration is greatly appreciated. 

VBS work days are every Fri from 9 to

noon. 

SonRock VBS Rally—next Sun, July 12, following the service.

Harvest Outreach—CMC took 240 lbs of food to Harvest Outreach
this week. The greatest needs this week are: Hamburger Helper,
condiments, and chicken noodle soup. Harvest Outreach hours
will be Mon, Thur, & Fri – 9:30 to 11:30. If you need food, go to the
east side of the bldg, honk twice. Someone will come out to check your
ID and the number of people in your family.

Bible Reading: Acts 21-23

The Church Library will be open this Wednesday from 1–3. If you
need another time, call the church office or Susan James at
262.632.3666 and she will arrange it for you.

Men’s Softball has begun and CMC has two teams. However, the
League is asking us to minimize the number of spectators. If you
would like the schedule, please call the church office.

Gardening!—In the Connection Ctr there is a sign-up sheet with a
variety of tasks. Please let us know how you can help us.

Face Masks—If you make face masks and would like to bless CMC or
the medical community, please contact Linda in the church office for
very specific details. If you have 1/8" - 1/4" elastic or ponytail holders
to share, please let us know – thank you!

Keep Us Informed—If you have recently moved, changed your
email address, gotten a new phone number, added a member to the
family – please fill out a pew card or call the church office. Thank you.

Offering Boxes—We have black boxes at the top of the two canopy
entrances for offering envelopes. There is also an offering plate at the
ushers’ table at the back of the auditorium.

      To download the CMC app, scan this QR code.

Communion—You may pick up your pre-filled cup & wafer at the
Information Ctr, Connection Ctr, or the ushers’ table. Gluten-free
wafers are available by the organ.

Vulnerable Persons Protection Policies(VPPP)—If you are
interested in assisting in any way in any of our children’s ministries,
it is mandatory that you attend a training class. Our next class is
scheduled for Wed, July 8, at 6:15 pm. Registration is necessary, so
please call the office if you plan to attend. Those over 18 must also be
members of CMC.

Remember to sign birthday greetings for Ellen Forsyth’s 100th.

MS3 2019

Last year’s MS3 project was building

benches for swings at Silver Birch
Ranch. The lighted pergola is now
complete.

MS3 2020—October 29-31

2020 Financial Report – Week #26
Budget needs: $12,987/Offering: $13,976

YTD Budget $337,662/YTD Income: $373,880

YTD Expenses:$244,711 (as of 5.31.2020)
Weeks’ Reserves – 13.98 (as of 5.31.2020)

Nathan Joy James - Teaching Pastor – nathanjoyjames@cmcracine.org 

Patrick Faulk - Family Ministries’ Pastor – patfaulk@cmcracine.org 

Ethan Davis – Students’ Pastor – ethandavis@cmcracine.org

Dan Mouw – Music Pastor – dmouw@wi.rr.com

Eldon & Becky Porter – Missionaries-at-large – eldon.becky@gmail.com

cmc@cmcracine.org 

At the Calvary Memorial Church every believer is a MINISTER or is becoming a MINISTER

“...preparing God’s people for works of service, so that the body of Christ may be built up until we all
reach unity in the faith and in the knowledge of the Son of God and become mature, attaining to the

whole measure of the ful lness of Christ.” Ephesians 4:12-13

4001 Washington Avenue
Racine WI 53405

262.637.7226  !  cmcracine.org

July 5, 2020

“Then, behold, the veil of the temple was torn in two from top to
bottom; and the earth quaked, and the rocks were split. . .”

Matthew 27:51

Scriptural Call to Worship—John 3:16-17 (Page #561)

Organ Call to Worship Bonnie Mouw
Love Divine, All Loves Excelling (Hymnal #281)

Hymn #576 I Stand Amazed in the Presence

Invocation Pastor Nathan James

Welcome

Scripture—Exodus 26:31-35 (Page #44)

Praise Songs

It Is Good to Give Thanks Ensemble
Cassy Gauthier, Abby Lewis, Pat Faulk, Dan Mouw

Prayer of Praise Pastor Nathan James

Supplement Hymn #5 Calvary Covers It All

Music Ministry—Kim Myrum O Church, Arise

Scripture—Matthew 27:46-57 (Page #527) Pastor Ethan Davis

Sermon A Ripped Curtain

Communion

Hymn #187 I Gaze upon the Wondrous Cross

Benediction

Postlude—My Faith Has Found a Resting Place Joanie Forsyth

Elders are available for prayer in the front of the sanctuary at the close of the service.



FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK
I have been overwhelmed by your kindness in giving to the Calvary
Memorial Church during an incredibly difficult time. You’ve heard
about many churches that borrowed/took a grant from the Federal
Government to help them through this period. We did not. It is
impossible to convince me that money from the Federal
Government is “no strings attached” regardless of how it was said
and presented.

Here we are, three months later, and God has provided far more
than we would have gotten from the Paycheck Protection Program
had we gone that route. And, I’m talking about extra monies. He has
used you to make that happen.

I simply tell you thank you. I have been amazed . . . with gratitude!
Thank you.

The same is true of your consistency in helping Harvest Outreach.
These months have underscored to me the caring ministry of you
dear people at the Calvary Memorial Church.

* * * * * * * *

Would you check the Free Books table in the office hallway and the
Free Books shelf in the library. My library is getting near the end of
being distributed, but those are places many books are ending up. I’ve
been asked, “Pastor James, what will you do with the books that are
left?” Answer: Most will go into the trash . . . Not because that’s where
they belong, but there’s only so much time and effort I have to put into
distributing them. So rescue them! 

Grace and peace,
Nathan Joy James
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It’s a Boy!—Boone Lawrence was born to Clayton & Leah DeLaney on
Mon, June 22, in Buena Vista CO. Bob & Laurie Andersen are the
grandparents.

Flowers—This morning’s flowers are in memory of Chris Voisin, who
died 13 years ago on July 4.

This week at Calvary Memorial Church
Sun, July 5 Sunday School 9:00 am

Worship Service – Pastor James 10:30 am
Mon, July 6 Men's Lunch 'n Dartball– bring your lunch 12-2
Wed, July 8 EVIDENCE 6:15 pm

VPPP Class
Pastor’s Bible Study 7:00 pm

Thurs, July 9 Men's Bible Study 10:00 am
Fri, July 10 VBS Prep 9:00 am

Friday Morning Men's Fellowship

Upcoming Events
Sun, July 12 SonRock VBS Rally 

July 27-31 SonRock VBS
Aug 8 Thank-You Open House for Pastor James & Susan

Prayer Bulletin
Continue earnestly in prayer, 

being vigilant in it with thanksgiving. Colossians 4:2

ELDERS
Tim Bourne
Mike Childers
Pastor Ethan Davis 
Pastor Pat Faulk
Frank Forsyth 
Pastor Nathan James
Pete Jansson 
Kent Lewis
Howard Peterson 
Al Pick

Pastoral Search Committee
Potential Pastoral Candidates

CE COMMITTEE
Pastor Ethan Davis
Pastor Pat Faulk
Sherry Peterson 
Janice Pezoldt
Kathy Pick 
Karen Schmitt–SS Superintendent

FACILITIES COMMITTEE
Bob Clark 
Tom Danek
Cody Erhardt
Howard Peterson
Nate Peterson 
Larry Reesman
Donna Jo Wilkinson

FINANCE COMMITTEE
Brad Bliss 
Dan Brasch
Pete Jansson 
Rick Lewis
Glenn Nelson 
Steve Schmitt
Rochelle Czernicki – Treasurer

MEN’S MINISTRIES
Bob Andersen 
Joe Czernicki
Frank Forsyth 
David Gauthier
Kyle Maurer 
Nate Peterson
Kurt Wahlen 
Ted Weaver

MISSIONS COMMITTEE
Dave Caucutt 
Cassy Gauthier
Mark Hansen 
Vicki Hansen
Roger Lehner
Al Pick
Jason Wenzel

WOMEN’S MINISTRIES
Moriah Davis 
Vicki Hansen
Susan James 
Laura Maurer
Laura Stevens 
Jan Wahlen

LIBRARY
Susan James 
Vanessa Bourne
Sue Childers 
Diana Manchester

KITCHEN COMMITTEE
Becky Olson

CHURCH STAFF
Pastor Ethan Davis 
Pastor Pat Faulk
Pastor Nathan James 
Jon Patton
Karen Schmitt 
Linda Specht

AV TECH SUPPORT
Bob Andersen
Bob Clark
Tom Danek 
Gary Smith
Bob Stevens

MUSIC
Dan & Bonnie Mouw 
Joanie Forsyth

EVIDENCE
Rose Bliss 
Bob & Brooke Clark
Pastor Ethan & Moriah Davis
David & Cassy Gauthier 
Nate & Mindy Peterson
Jan Wahlen
Jason & Sally Wenzel

FEDERAL GOVERNMENT
President Donald Trump
Vice-President Mike Pence
US Congressman – Brian Steil
Senator Ron Johnson
Senator Tammy Baldwin

STATE GOVERNMENT
Governor Tony Evers
Lt Governor Mandela Barnes 
Senator Van Wangaard
State Legislature - Greta Neubauer
State Rep Robin Vos
State Rep Samantha Kerkman

LOCAL GOVERNMENT
Mayor Cory Mason
Cnty Executive Jonathan Delagrave
Police Chief Arthel Howell 
City Council
School Board

IN THE SERVICE
SFC Dan Barnhart– US Army 

Isaiah Castaneda – US Marines

Jason Jorgensen– US Army

SSG Kris Knue– US Army

CJ Maurer – US Army

CH [COL] Ken Sorenson– US Army

Sam Wahlen— National Guard

Ethan Weaver— US Army

HOMEBOUND
Eleanor Anderson–Primrose
Ellen Forsyth–Elizabeth Gardens
Elsie Gotzman–Oak Park Place
Dick Griffiths
Beth Mueller–Elizabeth Res/Franklin

Fred Schaefer

COMMUNITY GROUP LEADERS
Pastor Nathan James 
Pete Jansson

RECUPERATING
John Anderson 
Vicki Barnhart
Joyce Bernhardt 
Richard Ferrell
Dave Halverson 
Al Houston
Cheryl Koons 
Ann Muller
Hazel Nelson 
Mickey Nowak
Dan Raasch 
Kathy Saeger
Jack & Bev Stegman

HARVEST OUTREACH
Becky Olson
Jim Terwall

MISSION GROUP
Tim Thomas—AWANA

VBS
Cassy Gauthier
Brad & Rose Bliss
Sue Childers
Brooke Clark
Moriah Davis
Darlene Fabio
Patty Faulk
Vicki Hansen
Cheryl Koons
Elda Kuiper 
Debbie Lehrer
Emily Lewis
Deena Maurer
Kayla Maurer
Laura Maurer
Abbey Myrum
Hannah Myrum
Kim Myrum
Whitney Patton
Luke Peterson
Mindy Peterson
Ellie Riley
Rachel Riley
Will Riley
Karen Schmitt 
Ryan Schmitt
Hannah Sorenson
Karen Sorenson
Kimberly Sorenson
Lydia Weaver
Alana Wegner
Lilly Wegner

When you have urgent and immediate
prayer requests, you may call the church
office or email the request to Pastor
Faulk. If you wish to be a part of this
prayer-chain ministry email list, please
notify Pastor Faulk. 


